
Hello, 
Please retain the existing film bill i.e give it a chance to work. If after a period of time and careful 
analysis, it subsequently does not support the best interests of Alaska, let it expire. Please do not kill the 
film incentive program outright, suspend if necessary. As Jay Hammond articulated in his autobiography 
(referring to state income tax) "suspend it but don't take it off the books". If the film incentive program 
is killed we'll never get it back essentially killing a nascent industry. I'd certainly call to testify however  
I'm unable as I'm in Washington DC on business (where it is colder than Anchorage). 
Thank You 
Jim Robinson 
 


